POCONO MOUNTAIN SCHOOL DISTRICT

PO Box 200 e Swiftwater, PA 18370 o 570-839-7121

August 2025

Dear Parent, Teacher and Employee:

This letter is notification that your school follows the EPA’s Asbestos Hazardous Emergency Response
Act (AHERA). The AHERA, required Management Plan, is on file at each school and the administration
building.

AHERA requires all schools, kindergarten through twelfth grade, to be inspected to identify any
Asbestos-Containing Building Materials (ACBMs) or, for buildings constructed after October 12, 1988,
provide a letter from the architect/engineer for the building stating that no asbestos-containing materials
were specified for the building’s construction. The law further requires the development of a
Management Plan if confirmed or suspected asbestos-containing materials are identified in the school
building(s), which outlines our intent and methods to control the potential for exposure to asbestos fibers
in our schools.

The Management Plan of the Pocono Mountain School District is on file and available for inspection by
appointment at the business office in our Central Administration Building.

Requests for review of the Management Plan and inspection reports must be made in writing to the
following address:

District Administration
135 Pocono Mountain School Road

PO Box 200
Swiftwater, PA 18370

Please be assured that our schools are safe and have completed the necessary steps to follow the law.

Sincerely,

M -(vﬁ vl
Dr. Elizabeth Robison
Superintendent of Schools



